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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
P7 Residential Trip 2022-2023: Information Evening 
 
One of the exciting aspects of being in P7 is our annual Residential Trip. With that in mind 
I would like to invite you all to an information evening in our atrium at 6.30pm on Thursday 
15th September to discuss the details of this. 
 
We have made a provisional booking with Scout Adventures Lochgoilhead for next year and 
Liam from the Centre will be joining us to lead a presentation and answer some of your 
questions. We are hoping to go on the week beginning the 8th May 2023. Children are 
welcome to come along to the meeting too and find out about where they are potentially 
going to be spending their residential week. 
 
After the meeting I will be able to send further information in relation to the trip.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 15th September  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Julie Roberts   
Depute Headteacher 
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